
   PARENTS NOTE 3RD FEBRUARY 2022 
Dear Parents,  
 
Please see below some important dates for your calendar and some up to date 
news. 
    

 
 

   Service of Light for Confirmation candidates        
                 Wednesday Feb 9th at 7.30 pm in The Cathedral  
 
 
  

 
 

Confirmation Ceremony  
    Friday March 4th at 11am in The Cathedral  

  
 
 

Early School Closing on 23rd Feb.  
The school will close at 1pm on Wednesday February 23rd.   
This is to facilitate a whole school staff training workshop.  

  
 
 

February Midterm Break  
The school will be closed on Thurday 24th and 

  Friday  25th February for mid- term break.  
  
    
 
 
 
 



 

Covid Cases.  
Please continue to inform the school if your child tests positive for Covid.  
This is the only way the school can know this, as there is no HSE contact 
tracing.   We then inform families who are close contacts, so that they can 
access free antigen tests from the HSE.  
 
 
 
School Hats  
A specially designed school hat is available to buy from school. These hats are 
optional and are not required as part of the official school uniform.   They cost 
10 euro each.   Your child’s teacher will let them know when they can purchase 
them.  
 

 
 
 
  
 
Many thanks  
Colm ó Súilleabháin  
 


